
21 Clarewood Drive 

Walkerton 

November 26, 2019 

Dear Council of Brockton,  

I am writing to you as chairperson of the Knights of Columbus 2042 Council Family Christmas Dinner 

Celebration. This is the 15th year for this family event and once again the celebration is totally sold out. 

One part of the evening is the sale of prize tickets for donated prizes (about 45 to 50 prizes) money from 

the sale of tickets is used to pay for some of the costs involved in this celebration. Many above and 

beyond expenses is given to community causes. This year the extra money will be donated to the South 

Bruce Hospice fundraising through the K of C Walkerton.  

We have a request of Council to donate 1 hour of ice time at the Walkerton Community Centre for a 

family skate and fun time. This donation would draw a great deal of intent and support 

The Christmas Dinner is Wednesday, December 4th and hopefully a donation from Council of 1 hour of 

ice time would be sometime between January and March 2020. 

I apologize for the lateness of this request as it has been a Very Busy Year for our Council as we 

celebrated a 100th Birthday as a Council in October with many activities. 

Your consideration of this request is greatly appreciated. I am available to answer any questions about 

this request at (519) 881-1953. 

Sincere Thanks 

Joe Rys 


